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Hi Ladies, I hope everyone had a good Christmas holiday and I would like to wish you all the Best for 2019.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dec. 2nd – I helped with the ‘Open Day’ for prospective new members, which entailed playing 9 holes after which we enjoyed a nice Buffet Lunch. Jill Eastwood joined on the day and I welcome her most sincerely. Jill is settling in with us already. Jill’s Contact details are: jill.eastwood@live.co.uk Mobile: 07791 018563

Dec. 4th – Ladies and Seniors Christmas Comp. and lunch took place and was a great success. There were 48 golfers plus two ‘Lunch Only’ guests.
Robin Cotton was presented with a bottle of Prosecco for coming 2nd place in the ‘Rose Bowl’ Summer Knockout Competition.

Dec. 9th – Members fun nine hole Christmas Stableford competition, Festive Lunch and entertainment was enjoyed by all. It was great fun playing(golf!) with a reindeer in a ‘onesie’ and I hope the event will be repeated this year.

Dec. 18th – Ladies Christmas Comp. and lunch was held for 45 golfers and 9 ‘Ladies Who Lunch’. Father Christmas gave out our ‘Secret Santa’ gifts. Jane Walden challenged us with a terrific quiz and the combination of all these elements added up to a day of fun and friendship. Many thanks to all concerned for their help with both Christmas Comps.

Please take time to visit the Notice Board to see the ‘Sign-up’ sheets for the ‘A’, ‘B’ and ‘Plate’ Teams and  
the ‘Friendly Team’  fixtures.







The ‘Business Ladies’ matches are listed below:
Date	Tee		Match
1. 7 Apr.	10.30am	HLP v Astbury
2. 5 May	TBC		Tytherington v HLP
3. 19 May	10.03am	HLP v Didsbury
4. 2 June	10am		Astbury v HLP
5. 16 June	10.03am	HLP v Tytherington
6. 14 July	10am		Didsbury v HLP

Christine Murphy, one of our long standing members has resigned her membership, as she and her husband have relocated to the South of England to be near to family. Christine’s floristry skills will be seriously missed and I wish them all the best in their new venture.

Di Stowe and Tracy Taylor have both agreed to put their names forward for the Cheshire County Senior Ladies Team selection. Well done ladies!

Local Rules. Considerable changes have been applied and these are posted on the website and Notice Board. Hard copies are available on the Range Reception.

Joan Hughes has kindly offered to hold a ‘Rules/ ’Matchplay’ session for us with the date to be confirmed, towards the end of February or beginning of March. The details will be notified as soon as possible. 

Jan.17th  - New Rules Presentation Evening – 7pm.

Best wishes and a speedy recovery to our ladies who are having health problems or spare parts fitted!


Yours in friendship,
Kath 
 (Lady Captain)
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